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Attn: Reviewing Engineer

Federal Communications Commission

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

RE: CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST FOR

Handsfree Car Kit 'BTHFCK', FCC-ID: QWY-BTHCFK

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request für confidentiality under the FCC Rule
Section 0.459. We have requested that the schematic diagrams, parts list,
printed circuit boards and block diagrams required to be submitted with this
application be withheld from public review. The reason für this request is that
these documents are company proprietary information that should never get
into the possession ofcompetitors, which would be harmful für Gur business.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions.
Thank you very much.

Friedrichsdorf, den 14.3.2003

<f? 14<

Dipl.-Ing. Michael Beitier

General Manager

iV. Dr.-Ing. Peter Kitzenmaier

Head of Development

PEIKER acustic GmbH & Co. KG
Amtsgericht Bad Homburg HRA 1897
Geschäftsführender Gesellschafter: Dipl.-Ing. Andreas Peiker

Max-Planck-Straße 32
Postfach 1445

Geschäftsführer: Dipl.-Ing. Michael Beitler

0-61381 FriedrichsdorflTs.
0-61365 FriedrichsdorflTs.
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